
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
Thank you for all your positive responses on 
the appointment of a new permanent 
Headteacher Mrs Linda Francis. 
 
I am sure you will join me in wishing her all the 
very best in her new role at Headteacher. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
James Hill 
Executive Headteacher 

Diary Dates 
Monday 8th October 
Reception to Yr 5 – Flu Nasal Spray 
Wednesday October 24th October 
Parents Evening 
Thursday 8th November 
Open Day – 9.30-11.00 and 5.30-7.00pm 
Thursday 15th November 
Yr 6 – Shakespeare’s Performance 
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COLMERS FARM PRIMARY 
SCHOOL

    Friday 5th October, 2018

 

CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Charlie, Paige, Tyler and Darcy in Year 1 
Maisie, Mia, Dominic and Amy in Year 2 

Well Done 
for receiving Certificates in assembly today. 

 

   ATTENDANCE WHOLE SCHOOL 

THIS WEEK 94% 
    BEST CLASS ATTENDANCE 

PINE (KS2): 97.5% & MAPLE (KS1): 96.3% 
Well done to PINE & Maple class! 

HOT CHOCOLATE FRIDAY 
Zayd in Sycamore, Ava-Marie in Willow,  
Harry in Cedar,  
Serena and Kiyanna in Larch, Nyasha in Hazel,  and 
Scarlett and Mason in Elm

WELL DONE  
Who won the 100% raffle ticket? 

This week’s KS1 Assembly, Khloe in Maple Class was the lucky girl to 
win the prize, and Tennessee in KS2 was also this week’s lucky 

winner. 

 
 CONGRATULATIONS 

We are pleased to announce 
that 

Mel Beddoes, our  
Catering Supervisor, won 

 “Employee of the Month” 
Well Done 

OPERATION LOLLIPOP 

Operation Lollipop has been launched in our 
surrounding area by the Police,  and are asking 
people to take photographs of inconsiderate or 

dangerous parking near schools, AND EMAIL 
THEM TO THE POLICE,  in a bid to promote 

greater road safety.   More information can be 
found on  Bromsgrove Standard.co.uk website. 

A reminder that the consultation period has 
started for the school to covert to academy,  and 
a letter went out at the beginning of this week.  
There is a meeting for parents and carers on 
Monday 15th October at 9.00am. You are all 

welcome 

 KEEP FIT WITH DANCERCISE 


